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   Walk for Animals — North County Canceled Due to Rain  
Registrants have several options to participate and support San Diego Humane Society 
 
 
ESCONDIDO, CA —  San Diego Humane 
Society’s 24th annual Walk for Animals — North 
County this Saturday, Feb. 25, 2023 at Kit Carson 
Park in Escondido has been canceled due to the 
weather. Rain and windy conditions leading up to 
the walk and on Saturday morning will make 
conditions unsafe for the event.  
 
The Walk is one of San Diego Humane Society’s 
most important fundraising events of the year, and 
plays a key role in the organization’s ability to care 
for more than 40,000 pets and wildlife each year. 
While the physical walk is canceled, registered 
participants are encouraged to continue fundraising 
for the animals. Additionally, members of the community can help the organization raise much-needed 
funds by donating at sdhumane.org/dogwalk.  
 
San Diego Humane Society has out reached to registered participants to notify them of the cancelation 
and options for them to still support the animals. 
 
There’s still an opportunity join San Diego Humane Society for the Walk for Animals — San Diego on 
Saturday, May 6, at NTC Park in Liberty Station! To register and learn more, visit 
sdwalkforanimals.org. 
 
 

Media b-roll/photos from the Walk for Animals 2022 are available here: https://bit.ly/3XvPt0U 
 

Suggested Tweet: San Diego Humane Society cancels Walk for Animals — North County in Escondido on Feb. 
25, 2023 due to weather. The community can still make a lifesaving difference for pets and wildlife by donating 
much-needed funds at sdhumane.org/dogwalk! 
 
About San Diego Humane Society  
San Diego Humane Society’s scope of social responsibility goes beyond adopting animals. We offer programs that strengthen the 
human-animal bond, prevent cruelty and neglect, provide medical care, educate the community and serve as a safety net for all pet 
families. Serving San Diego County since 1880, San Diego Humane Society has campuses in El Cajon, Escondido, Oceanside, 
Ramona and San Diego. For more information, please visit sdhumane.org. Follow the SDHS Media Relations department 
on Twitter @sdhumane. 
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